
ST. FRANCIS DE SALES SCHOOL

October 8, 2024

Dear Parents,

We will be having a used uniform sale on Friday, October 25th, from
9am to 3:30pm; the same day as our goal setting conferences.

With gratitude, the profits will go to St. Francis de Sales School. If you
would like to recoup some of the costs back from your uniform
expense, we encourage you to sell them privately amongst the parent
community.

Note:Only the following items, which are part of the school uniform,
can be found / sold at our sale:
● Coquhan plaid tunic (K - Gr.3)
● Coquhan plaid kilt (Gr. 4 - 7)
● Navy McCarthy pants
● Grey, crested gym T-shirt
● Navy, crested gym shorts

White, crested polo shirts / blouses, and walkathon t-shirts will not
be accepted.


